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Baileyton WWTP CEI-SSO Response Letter-2-12-19

Sandra Vance

Tue 3/26/2019 11:24 AM

To:dannyneely550@yahoo.com <dannyneely550@yahoo.com>;

CcJoshua Boggan <Joshua.Boggan@tn.gov>;

2 attachments (408 KB)
Baileyton WWTP Compliance Inspection Letter-1-11-19.pdf; Baileyton WWTP CEI-SSO Response Letter-2-12-19.pdf;

Danny,

Per our March 26, 2019 phone conversation the following items need a response for the Baileyton
WWTP Compliance Inspection Letter-1-11-19 (See attached letter.):

Section Il. 2.-Following information not being recorded: pH analysis and sample times; Total Suspended
Solids second weighing times

Section lIl. B. 2.-Grease observed in pump stations no. 2 and 3.

Section VI. 1.-No Standard Operating Procedure available for the lab
2.-Not recording the date when reagents are opened

Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Sandra Vance

Sandra K. Vance | Environmental Protection Specialist
State of Tennessee

Department of Environment & Conservation

Division of Water Resources

Johnson City Environmental Field Office

2305 Silverdale Drive

Johnson City, TN 37601-2162

phone-423-854-5452

fax-423-854-5401

e-mail-Sandra.Vance@tn.gov
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